WESTIE’'S
NEWS

OCTOBER 2023

MESSAGE FROM MR. PIRIE

We have had a great start to the school year in September and October, and students
have been busy participating in powerful classroom learning, assemblies, field trips,
and co-curricular programming. Our wonderful Westmount team is committed to
providing our students with a high-quality education that ensures meaningful success
for all learners. In addition to our weekly teacher emails, please follow us on Instagram
and Facebook to check out what we are doing!

SCHOOL FEES

School Fees are payable online at School Cash
Online. Some fees, depending on grade, include
school supplies, school events, daytimers,
swimming lessons, and field trips.

Options to Pay

e Online at School Cash Online
e Cash (Office)

e Credit or Debit (Office)
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HOUSE LEAGUES

Each of our students is assigned one of our
house leagues, and they remain on the
same team for the entire time they are at
Westmount School. Throughout the year
there will be opportunities for them to earn
house points, with a trophy awarded at the
end of the year to the team with the most
points. Good luck to all three teams!

DEVICES AT SCHOOL

While students are in the classroom, the
focus is on learning, collaborating,
thinking, and exploring. We ask that
students leave their phones,
smartwatches, and other communication
devices at home or in their lockers or
backpacks. If a student needs to contact
their family, they can speak to their
teacher about calling home. This helps to
reduce distractions but also reduces the
risk of lost or damaged devices.

WESC CORNER

Our Westmount Elementary School Council
is an integral part of our school community.
Coming to WESC meetings helps you to
have a voice in our school, and to find out
ways to support our school, in addition to
being a great way to connect with other
parents.

Next WESC Meeting: November 15th @ 6:30 PM
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EFFORT TODAY, EXCELLENCE TOMORROW
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